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April 6, 1962

Miss Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut

Dear Nell:

I’m returning herewith this rather pathetic letter from poor old Mr. Engel. His 
utter sincerity is written in every stroke of the pen.

This does not, however, change the rather unfortunate position in which we now find 
ourselves; and I, like you, have honestly very little hope that Enschede will come 
through with convincing enough proof that they can handle this job.

Meanwhile, we must wait again in order to be sure.

With all best wishes and kind regards.

As ever,

Burton Cumming 
Director of Publications

BC:lc
enc.


